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Subject: FW: Premises Licence Application 1486598 GLADSTONE PARK

From:

To: enviromentandprotection @brent.gov.uk

Sent: 13/05/2013 10:58:45 GMT Daylight Time

Subj: Premises Licence Application 1486598 GLADSTONE PARK

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my total opposition to a permanent music and alcohol licence in Gladstone
Park.We have enough public nuisance with drunken people in this area to have to put up with
more.My children,unfortunately, have witnessed many incidents involving drunken behavior
including men urinating in the streets. | want to be abie to go to the park and enjoy our time there
without having to worry about seeing any antisocial behaviour.More over we can hear the music
from_our house during the_Gladstonbury Festival-so I will hear it too in the otheroccasions.

| hope Brent listens to the residents concerns and does not grant a permanent music and alcohol
licence in Gladstone Park,

Yours sincerely,




Lo, Wai-yee

Subject: FW: Gladstone Park Events Licensing Application Ref 1486598

From:

Sent: 16 May 2013 19:02

To: Environment and Protection

Subject: Gladstone Park Events Licensing Application Ref 1486598

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am contacting you to register an objection to the above mentioned licensing application. My objections are
as follows:

The application is very vague and seems to be asking for 'carte blanche' to run an unlimited number of
events in Gladstone Park at any time. This is an extremely distressing proposal for those of us who live in

proximity to the park with the strong possibility of noise, nuisance and continual harassment to local
residents.

The proposal to run events until after 1.00am is completely unacceptable in a quiet suburban
neighbourhood. As far as I am aware even Hyde Park has to switch off at 10.30pm.

There is no indication of the scale of the events. How many people are likely to attend? The prospect of
thousands of people descending on this tranquil area every weekend is horrifying.

Local roads would become clogged with parked cars and the scant public transport around the park would
be ill-suited to cope with potential numbers.

There would a huge demand on the local police and emergency services.

There is a strong possibility of mess, bottles and possibly worse items being left in the park for families with
children to come across the following day.

The park is an extremely popular area, most especially for families and people participating in sports. It is
also a haven for local wildlife. Large areas of this peaceful and tranquil environment could be permanently
disrupted by the construction of the temporary structures and toilets that such events would require.

I hope that you will see fit to refuse such an unsuitable application.

Yours Faithfully



